
 

5 May 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

Jersey Day 

 

On Wednesday 19 May, our SRC will be organising a ‘Jersey Day’ at YPS. This day 

aims to raise awareness and funds for Camp Quality, which supports children and 

families diagnosed with cancer. 

 

It will be a mufti day and we ask all students to wear their favourite team jersey e.g. 
soccer, football etc. If they do not own a jersey, they might like to wear mufti clothes in 
the colour of their favourite sporting team. Students should wear sun safe clothes and 
enclosed shoes. 
 

Students can also bring a gold coin to be donated to Camp Quality. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to sharing this special day with our 

school community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alex Pearson Kyleigh Nash 

SRC Facilitator Principal 

 


